

West Linn-Wilsonville School District 3Jt

Administration Building

April 2016

Dear Parent,

Every year Immunization data is collected by the State of Oregon for each school. We are now required to make this data available to parents.

Below is a snap shot of the number of students enrolled at Lowrie Primary School, the number of students who have Nonmedical Exemptions for one or more required vaccines and what percentage that is of the population.

A complete list of all schools in the state of Oregon can be found at: http://public.health.oregon.gov/PreventionWellness/VaccinesImmunization/GettingImmunized/ /Pages/SchResources.aspx